
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – January 2016

Hi BDTHC members, 
  
Welcome to winter!  Down here we had 30 
or so inches of the white stuff.  What a 
mess.  Up in your area they said you got 
about 2". consider yourselves lucky.  I 
don't think we will be doing much 
detecting any time soon.  Hopefully it 
will get warmer and melt some. 
  
We've been working on the open hunt flyer 

and the club picnic flyer and will be on the site with this 
newsletter. 
  
We discussed the Natural hunt being held here in Bucks County on 
April 16 & 17, 2016 at a colonial site.  So far the Information 
I Have is:  Cost will be $150.00 for the Two Days with a 
barbecue on Sunday after the hunt.   The fields are about 150 
acres and will be brush hogged down to a relatively smooth 
surface for the hunt.  I am hoping to have all the information 
till our February meeting. 
  
We started the finds of the month at our January meeting with 2 
monthly winners. 
  
Misc.--------- Michael Pisciotta 
  
Coins--------By Derr 
  
  
Congratulations to the winners. Michael Pisciotta also won the 
raffle. 
  
Looks like the weather might put a stop to the Finds of the 
month till weather gets better.  Don't forget if you found 
something before the storm and freeze bring it in. 
  
Upcoming events in your area are the Wyoming Valley Coin Show on 
February 13 & 14, 2016. 

  

"The Penn Pointer"



CLUB DUES ARE DUE AND PAYABLE EITHER AT THE MEETING OR MAILED IN 
TO THE P.O. BOX. 
  
BDTHC 
PO BOX 1523 
KINGSTON, PA.  18704 
  
Next meeting will be February 8,2016 at the Forty Fort Municipal 
Building in the basement.  
  
  
HAPPY HUNTING 
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr


